
     Hiring of a Web Designing Company

The Embassy of Pakistan Washington D.C invites bids from qualified and reputable web-designing firms to develop and maintain the official website of Embassy of Pakistan, Washington D.C.  
Companies with minimum 5 years of experience of web designing / maintaining the websites of government organizations / Foreign Missions will be preferred. 
The proposals / quotations along with companies’ profile and experience must reach this office in sealed envelopes by June 06, 2022 at 12PM on the following address:

Head of Chancery
Embassy of Pakistan 
Washington D.C.
3517 International Court
NW Washington DC 20008

The quotations will be opened on June 06, 2022 at 12:30 PM at the Embassy of Pakistan. For any queries, interested firms may contact on following:

Phone: 202 243 6500 Extension 2035 (Mr. Pervez Hanif)
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